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Year 3 – Soap Scupltures 
 

As part of their learning, the children in Year 3 studied 

some scultures from Ancient Greece.  Here are their 

versions of sculpture in bars of soap. 

 

 

Our Value for this month is 
Thankfulness 

Headteacher Awards 

Reception –  Daisy and Ronnie 

Year 1 – Brandon and Jack 

Year 2 – Hugo P and Bea 

Year 3 –  Luke and Poppy 

Year 4 – Alfie and Lily 

Year 5 – Bradley and Jacob S 

Year 6 – Jess, Annabelle and Amelia 

 

Value Star Awards 

Reception –  Alexa 

Year 1 – Olivia S 

Year 2 – Arabella 

Year 3 – Bertie 

Year 4 – Harry 

Year 5 – Isla 

Year 6 – Matilda 
Parent Governor Elections 

Following the recent Parent Governor election, I am 

pleased to announce that the successful candidate 

was Megan Martin.  Congratulations to Megan and 

huge thank you to all the candidates and people 

who took the time to vote.  Megan will join our 

Governing Body at our next meeting. 

 

PTA NEWS.... 
Please head to our PTA Facebook page; West Haddon 
Primary School PTA to keep up to date with the latest PTA 
events and updates.  It is a private group and you will be 
asked a few questions to confirm your relationship to the 
school.  These questions are to safeguard your children 
 
Thank you to everyone who has supported our efforts so 
far this school year. 
 

School Wrap 
Just to let you know that Buzzie Beas will no longer be 

trading in the school grounds as from 31st October.  To 

ensure that there is still before and after school 

provision for our families, our school will be running 

their own school wrap around care.  If you would like 

regular childcare please contact Colette Bowers in the 

office for a registration form.  If you are looking for 

adhoc childcare at the beginning or end of the day, we 

may also be able to help out but this will depend on the 

notice given and staffing ratios in place.  We can 

accommodate wrap around care for any of the child 

who is registered at our school or nursery. 

It’s Harvest Time! 
We are really disappointed that we can’t celebrate 

Harvest with you all in the church.  To share our learning, 

we have created a little video of some choral speaking and 

artwork.  We hope you enjoy it! 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Fwz6F5

r6JSE&feature=youtu.be 
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